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The Alaska Department of Transportation in 
cooperation with Secon, Inc., is working to 
repave Mendenhall Loop Road from the Egan 
Drive/Mendenhall Loop intersection to Trinity 
Drive. Project work includes minor structural 
improvements, replacement of a fish culvert, 
ADA improvements, traffic markings, and 
signage. 

The Mendenhall Loop Road project is 
scheduled to shut down for the winter on 
during the first week of November, 2022. 
Spring startup of the 2023 construction season 
is planned for May or June to complete 
remaining work. Project completion is 
estimated to be June 30, 2023.

When construction is present, motorists should 
expect slight delays in the flow of traffic. 
Pedestrians and bicyclists should look for 
sidewalk detours. The construction contractor, 
Secon, will work to accommodate all road 
users. Traffic conditions and the construction 
schedule will be updated regularly on the 
project website.

As a reminder: Please use caution 
when traveling in work zones. Watch for 
and follow direction from construction 
signs and flaggers when present 
throughout the construction zone.

Visit the project website for more details.


